
NOTICE OF PROPOSED BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in accordance with the provisions of NCGS 

159-12 for the tentative budget for the Fiscal Year beginning July 1, 

2014 and ending June 30, 2015 for the Town of Wallburg was 

presented to the Wallburg Town Council at the May 13, 2014 council 

meeting and is available for public viewing via the Town Clerk by calling 

336-331-3945 during normal business hours, Tuesday through 

Thursday, 9:00am to 2:00pm. 

NOTICE IS ALSO GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held at the 

Wallburg Town Council meeting on Tuesday, June 10, 2014 at 7:00pm 

at the Wallburg Town Hall, 8020 North NC Hwy 109, Winston Salem, NC 

27107.  At this time, citizens who wish to do so may appear and make 

comments on the proposed budget. 

Donna Alwine 
Town Clerk 
 

 

 


